
   
Sent: 23 February 2013 20:49 
To: Bradley Gammond 
Subject: Lea Castle 
 
Hello 
  
Further to the meeting held on Friday evening at Cookley Village Hall I have no objection, in principle, to 
the Lea Castle Hospital site being given over to C3 dwellings. However there seems to be uncertainty as 
to what these dwellings might be. 
  
I realise they cannot be HMOs but I, as other local residents, would like the site to house houses of a 
certain value bearing in mind the location, the availability or not of facilities and the fact the site is 
boundaried by major, fast A roads which makes crossing such roads particularly with children difficult. 
  
I, as others, would prefer a retirement style complex with houses (different sizes and types), apartments, 
leisure facilities and supermarket so the needs of those approaching or having achieved retirement would 
be fully met. This would also bring employment to the area particularly if a care home could also be sited 
there. 
  

  
Regards 
  
Gillian M Hill (Mrs) 
Cookley 
Kidderminster 
  

  


